
Dear Parents & Guardians;

There has been an increasing number of incidents of school violence across the country recently. We
know that these incidents can weigh heavily on the minds of our students, staff, and families. Providing
a safe, secure, nurturing environment is of the utmost importance to us at New London High School.
Student growth academically, socially, and emotionally can only be achieved at high levels when
students feel safe, secure, and cared about in their learning environment. I want you to know we are
committed to providing the safest possible educational environment for students and staff. We work
closely with the New London Police Department, Waupaca County Sheriff Department, and Department
of Justice to ensure our threat assessments, drills, and crisis procedures are providing the safest
possible environment. We prioritize building strong relationships with students, providing mental health
training and supports, and closely following the school policies and procedures that help us maintain a
safe school.

I encourage you to discuss school safety with your child. Encourage them to notify an adult if they see
or hear something concerning in school, through technology, social media, or in person. If you or your
child see or hear any safety threat information please contact local law enforcement and school
personnel immediately.

Students, families, and the community play an important role in helping us provide a safe, secure, and
nurturing environment. Your cooperation and collaboration are an important part of the school safety
process. If you have questions or would like more information please contact me at 920-982-8420.
Thank you for your continued vigilance and communication.

TEXT CALL EMAIL

Crime Stoppers- Waupaca County
274637

School Resource Officer
920-538-2074

New London Police Department
920-982-8505

Crime Stoppers- Waupaca County
1-888-258-9955

New London High School
1-920-982-8420

nlpolice@newlondonwi.gov
www.tipsubmit.com

Sincerely,

Brian Yerkey
NLHS Principal
District Nondiscrimination statement:
The School District of New London does not discriminate on the basis of sex, color, race, religion, age, national origin, ancestry, creed,
pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or physical, mental, emotional or learning disability.
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